
Queens Harbor Traffic Signal Project  
Queens Harbor Boulevard and Atlantic Boulevard  

The Florida Department of Transportation will be making improvements to the traffic 
signal at the intersection of Queens Harbor Boulevard and Atlantic Boulevard. 
These improvements will consist of new vehicular and pedestrian signals, 
crosswalks, signage and enhanced lighting. 

Drivers should expect routine lane closures to allow crews to complete the 
work. No lane closures will be permitted from 6:30 a.m. to 10 p.m. daily.  

As part of the project, crews will complete curb and gutter, install new 
highway sign lighting, update sidewalks, new street guide signage and 
complete other incidental construction within the project area.  

This project will improve the flow of traffic and promote safety for 
pedestrians.  

Contractor: PowerCore | Construction Project Admin: Sid Howell, Atkins 

  Expected Start Date: Early January 2020 | Expected Completion: Spring 2020 | Cost: $421,000 

Contact: Derrick Richardson   at 904-360-5457 

or Derrick.Richardson@dot.state.fl.us 


